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Retirement of Support Staff 
 
 
Employment decisions of the Board of Education are based on many factors. 
Therefore, the Board has no mandatory retirement age for district employees.   
 
Employees are encouraged to make their own retirement decisisons and to give 
written notice to the Board by the first working day of March of the year in which the 
eligible employee is retiring. 
 
Current practice codified 1992 
Revised:  April 2002 
 
 
LEGAL REFS.: Age Discrimination in Employment Act, 29 U.S.C. 621 et seq. 
 C.R.S. 24-51-101 et seq.  (Public Employees' Retirement 

Association) 
 C.R.S. 24-34-402 
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